
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 27.11.20 

 

Dear Families, 

It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas at the Juniors. 

Our festive plans are taking shape and some Christmas 

doors are already up around school. This year’s Talent 

Show will be taking place virtually and everyone is 

welcome to take part. Nevill Road Talent Show 2020 has 

been set up as an assignment on Google Classroom with 

instructions on how to upload your video. Children can 

take part on their own or with family members. Grown 

ups you are very welcome to join in too! The deadline for 

entries is Sunday 13th December.  

Our ASPIRE Curriculum  

More new books have arrived in school thanks to funding 

from the Friend of Nevill Road. ‘Black Powder’ by Anny 

Sherrick and ‘The Boy at the back of the class’ by Onjali Q 

Rauf are the children’s favourites at the moment. You can 

still order books through the Scholastic Book Club. All 

orders help to raise funds 

for the school to spend on 

more books.  

Year 3 have been enjoying golf sessions delivered 

by Dave Myers who emailed us to say,  

‘Every one of them was fantastic and 

they played amazing golf….all three classes are a credit to 

the school.’ 

We are looking forward to welcoming back Year 4 on Monday, who have all 

been working hard at home. Thank you to parents and carers for all the 

support you have been giving the children with their learning. You have done a 

great job! 



Our new Design Technology kitchen 

During the Summer break, our new Design Technology 

kitchen was installed. The school won a grant last year 

to fund the project and we can’t wait for the children 

to start using it. Year 3 are very excited about their 

cooking lessons, which will 

take place during the last 

week of this term. Follow us 

on Twitter @NRJuniors to 

see them in action! 

School Closure 21st and 22nd December 

Earlier ths week it was announced by the Local 

Authority that home learning will now 

be provided for Stockport schools 

who were going to be open on the 

21st and 22nd of December. We are currently putting in place 

arrangements, which will be delivered through Google 

Classroom.  

Diary Dates:  

Monday 30th November – Year 4 photos  

Friday 11th December – PTA Sponsored Santa dash/ Christmas 
dinner day! Non uniform / Christmas outfits. 

Sunday 13th December – Deadline for Talent Show entries 

Thursday 17th December – Year 3 and 4 Christmas party day  

Friday 18th December – Year 5 and 6 Christmas party day 

                                                    (Children can wear party clothes all day) 

 

Thank you for your continuing support during this time.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More. 


